Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Moore, Deborah

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 9:45 AM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly

Cc: Lewis, Chantia

Subject: FW: PLEASE READ FW: Snow removal
Importance: High

Hi Molly,

District 9 received the following:

5 phone calls regarding snow removal
2 emails “ “

Deborah Moore

Legislative Aide to Alderwoman Chantia Lewis
9™ Aldermanic District

(414) 286-2868

(414) 286-3456 — Fax

From: Chantia Lewis [mailto:chantia_lewis@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 9:57 AM

To: Lewis, Chantia; Moore, Deborah

Subject: Re: PLEASE READ FW: Snow removal

Yes, calls and email totals

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 24, 2020, at 9:34 AM, Lewis, Chantia <Chantia.Lewis@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Do you want me to submit our information?

Deborah

From: Robert Bauman [mailto:robtbauman@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 7:20 AM

To: Council Members _Aides

Subject: Snow removal

At the next Public Works Committee meeting next Wednesday, the committee will consider a
communication file on DPW snow removal activity over the last week. If any council offices wish to
submit a report on the number of calls, emails and other communications they have received from
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constituents about snow removal, the committee would certainly be interested in reviewing that
information and making the data part of the record. Feel free to submit the information to either my
office or to Molly Steele.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless
otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-
mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records
retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at
www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer




